
 

October 7, 2021 

The Arlington County Board 
Arlington, Virginia  22201 
 

Dear Arlington County Board members: 

On multiple occasions you noted that you were interested in hearing from the Green Valley Civic 

Association regarding the aesthetics of the proposed ART Bus Operations and Maintenance 

Facility.  While we have communicated about the need for electric vehicles, site optimization, 

environmental considerations, parking, improved community engagement, etc., we write to you today 

about a specific aesthetic proposed by staff. 

The County is proposing to place a large, lit ART logo on the top of a tower facing the Green Valley 

residential community. There is no need for such garish signage for a supposedly low-key, secure 

campus. Plus, other signage is visible on the buildings. It is wholly unacceptable to have such signage 

face the residential community.  We have requested this change repeatedly to staff, but to no 

avail.  Your assistance would be appreciated in convincing them to remove this unnecessary display. 

Sincerely, 

Portia Clark Dr. Alfred O. Taylor, Jr. Julie Siegel 

Amanda Lukoff Cicely Whitfield Rob Perino 

Kim Roberts LaVerne Langhorn Terron Sims, II 

Robin Stombler Judith Davis Frederick T. Craddock 

Gayle Hopson-James Cleveland C. James, Jr. Miranda Turner 

Maria I. Davis Patrick M. Davis Reema Mehra 

Molly Georgakis Angelo Georgakis Wallace Eddy 

Elaina Wells Nathaniel Belvo Gail K. London 

Connor Imes, PhD Sarah Layman Chris Werner 

Christie & Frank Keuchel Jacqueline Coachman Amy Radetsky 

Luis Bruder Sonia Smith Jason Gross 

Mira Gross Jill Deering  

 


